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From: registrar

Sent: July-12-17 4:48 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster @ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 7:17 PM

To: registrar

| Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
John & Donna Wilson

. -- Phone --

-- Company --

| -- Comments --

| OEB has a lot of nerve requesting an increase of any kind for any branch of Ontario's electricity. Cuts in pay and
employees would be better accepted, especially the CEO's. Hydro in Ontario is supposed to belong to the people of
Ontario and from the beginning was not supposed to make a profit. Hydro in Ontario is a disgrace in comparison with
the rest of Canada and a true laughing matter to other countries of the world, by charging the owners of hydro through
the nose and giving the same product away (for free) to other countries. Give your head a shake and tighten your belts
and make do with what you are receiving. The money has run out. The people of Ontario have no more money for you.

-- Attachment --




